
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALLEN SCHOOL 
Presents 

 
 

READER’S 
THEATRES 



 

King Midas & the 
Golden Touch 

 

  
CAST 

 
       Ashley…...…..………………..…………………….....Narrator 1 

       Leslie………………………………….…………...….Narrator 2 

       Gabriel..….………………………………………...…...Dionysus 

       Demond.……...…………………….………..………King Midas 

       Miah...……………………………………...………...…..Silenus 

       Amira…………………………………………....Peasant/Servant 
 

Ashley 
loves 
salad. Her 
favorite TV 

show is The Next Step. 
Her favorite memory is 
Ireland and got to 
sleep in a castle. She 
wants to be a 
professional dancer 
and actor. Ashley 
would like to thank her 
mom for letting her do 
what she loves. 

Leslie ‘s 
favorite 
food is 

unseasoned pasta. 
She doesn’t like any 
particular TV show. 
She wants to be an 
actor to inspire 
others. Leslie would 
like to thank her 
dad, mom, and her 
weird mind. 

Gabriel ‘s 
favorite 
foods are 
pho, 

sushi, salad, crab, & 
cucumbers. He loves 
watching The A List 
and Diary of Wimpy 
Kid. He wants to be 
an author because he 
loves to use his 
imagination. Gabriel 
would like to thanks 
his friends, family, 
and teachers. 

Demond 
loves 
shrimp. 
His 

favorite movie is 
the new Batman. 
His favorite 
memory is when he 
went to Florida. He 
wants to be in a 
movie when he 
grows up. Demond 
would like to thank 
his mom and dad. 

Miah‘s 
favorite 
food is 
Mexican. 

She loves the show 
Demon Slayer. Her 
favorite memory is 
when she got her 
cat. She would like 
to be an actor or a 
singer. Miah would 
like to thank her 
mom and dad. 

Amira’s 
favorite 
food is 

hamburgers. She 
loves the show The 
Vampire Diaries. Her 
favorite memory is 
when she went out of 
town for her 
birthday. She would 
like to be a singer 
when she grows up. 
Amira would like to 
thank her mom and 
Titi. 

 



 

 

  

CAST 
 

      Gabriel…………………………………...…………...Narrator 1 

      Yamileth……………………………..………..Anastasia/Prince 

      Yesenia…………….………………..………..……...…Drizella 

      Miah………………………..……………..…………Stepmother 

     Ashley…………………………...……………………Cinderella 

      Leslie………………………...………….……Fairy Godmother 
 

Gabriel ‘s 
favorite 
foods are 
pho, 

sushi, salad, crab, & 
cucumbers. He loves 
watching The A List 
and Diary of Wimpy 
Kid. He wants to be 
an author because he 
loves to use his 
imagination. Gabriel 
would like to thanks 
his friends, family, 
and teachers. 

Yamileth 
loves 
lasagna. 
Her 

favorite show is 
Miraculous. Her 
favorite memory is 
when she got her 
first dog. She wants 
to be a dentist 
when she grows up. 
Yamileth would like 
to thank her family.  

Yesenia 
loves 
pizza. Her 
favorite 

show is Happy 3 
Friends. Her favorite 
memory is when she 
got her dog. She 
wants to be in the 
Army when she grows 
up like her dad. 
Yesenia would like to 
thank her dog.  

Miah‘s 
favorite 
food is 
Mexican. 

She loves the show 
Demon Slayer. Her 
favorite memory is 
when she got her 
cat. She would like 
to be an actor or a 
singer. Miah would 
like to thank her 
mom and dad. 

Ashley 
loves 
salad. Her 
favorite TV 

show is The Next Step. 
Her favorite memory is 
Ireland and got to 
sleep in a castle. She 
wants to be a 
professional dancer 
and actor. Ashley 
would like to thank her 
mom for letting her do 
what she loves. 

Leslie ‘s 
favorite 
food is 

unseasoned pasta. 
She doesn’t like any 
particular TV show. 
She wants to be an 
actor to inspire 
others. Leslie would 
like to thank her 
dad, mom, and her 
weird mind. 

 



 

 
 

Mother Goose  
INTERRUPTED  

This Little Piggy 
 

  

CAST 
 

      Elijah………………….………...…..…..………...Mother Goose 

      Tyler……………….…….……..……………..Toe 1: Tough Guy 

      Kourtney……………………….…..…..….….Toe 2: Valley Girl 

      Ava……………………….….….Toe 3: Dreamy & Peace-loving 

      Mely……………………..…………....…………Toe 4: Clueless 

      Meleny……………………..…………Toe 5: Nerdy Know-it-all 
 

Elijah ‘s 
favorite 
movie is 

Batman. His 
favorite food is 
anything. He wants 
to be a firefighter 
when he grows up. 
Elijah would like to 
thank my mom and 
my drama teachers. 

Tyler 
loves ice 
cream. 
His 

favorite movies are 
the Harry Potters. 
He wants to be a 
Marine when he 
grows up like his 
brother. Tyler 
would like to thank 
his drama teachers.  

Kourtney 
loves fries. 

Her 
favorite 

movie is Encanto. Her 
favorite memory is 
hanging out with her 
buddy, Vlad. She 
wants to be an actor 
when she grows up. 
Kourtney would like 
to thank her dad and 
her dog. 

Ava’s 
favorite 
food is 
chicken 

alfredo. She loves 
the movie Turning 
Red. She wants to 
be a teacher when 
she grows up. Ava 
would like to thank 
her family, teacher, 
and friends. 

Mely’s 
favorite 
food is 

McDonald’s. Her 
favorite movie is 
Turning Red. She 
wants to be an 
artist when she 
grows. Mely wants 
to thank her family 
for supporting you. 

Meleny’s 
favorite 
food is 
pizza. She 

loves Encanto. Her 
favorite memory is 
going to Six Flags. 
She wants to be a 
teacher when she 
grows up. Meleny 
would like to thank 
her mom and BFF. 

 



 
 

The TRUE Story 
of the Three 
Little Pigs 

 
 

  
CAST 

 
      Axel……………..……………..………...….….….…...Narrator 1 

      Mya……………………………..…………..…….....…Narrator 2 

      Itzel………………………………………………...…...Pig  2 & 3 

      Tyler…………………………………………..........……..…Wolf 
 
 

 Axel ‘s 
favorite 
food is 
pizza. His 

favorite movie is 
Encanto. He likes 
playing Fortnite. He 
wants to be a 
paleontologist when 
he grows up. Axel 
would like to thank 
Miss Hayes & Mrs. 
Colton. 

Mya 
loves 
pizza. 
Her 

favorite movie is 
Sing 2. Her favorite 
memory is when 
she went to the 
pool. She wants to 
be a YouTuber 
when she grows up. 
Mya would like to 
thank her family. 

 

 Itzel ‘s 
favorite 
food is 
hot 

dogs. She loves the 
Harry Potter 
movies. Her 
favorite memory is 
when she got her 
first dog. She wants 
to be a Vet when 
she grows up. Itzel 
would like to thank 
her sister. 

Tyler 
loves ice 
cream. 
His 

favorite movies are 
the Harry Potters. 
He wants to be a 
Marine when he 
grows up like his 
brother. Tyler 
would like to thank 
his drama teachers.  

 

 



 


